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Dear Friends,

We hope that everyone is doing well as we get ready for the Christmas Season. In fact, Advent has
already begun as of this past Sunday, November 29, and we are reminded by the USCCB of the 2 fold
character of Advent. First, it is a time of preparation for the Solemnities of Christmas in which the First
Coming of the Son of God to humanity is remembered; Second, it is a time when, by remembrance of
this, minds and hearts are lead to look forward to Christ's Second Coming at the end of time.

Keeping with the USCCB' theme for Advent, we invite you to join with us once again at Oremus
Communications as we continue with our daily program schedule consisting of the Novena Prayer
Program in honor of Our Blessed Mother under her title, "Our Lady of Fatima" {12: 05pm EST (mon-sat
and sunday at 1:50pm)}; and our Oremus Communications Family Rosary Program (OCFRP) - {12:15pm
EST (mon-sat and sunday at 2:00p)}. Just log onto: oremuscomms.com & click onto: LISTEN LIVE

We will have several guests with us on the OCFRP for the month of December. First, we will have
Charlie DeFeo on Thursday, December 10. Charlie will be back with us by popular demand to continue
with his lecture series, dealing with the book, "Love is Our Mission" which served as a preparatory
catechesis for the World Meeting of Families this past September.

Also, Fr. Peter Welsh will be joining us again on Wednesday, December 16 to share with us his insights
into the significance of Our Blessed Mother's title: Our Lady of Guadalupe, and whose Feast Day we

will celebrate on Saturday, December 12.

And finally, Allyson Dreher of the The St. Augustine Foundation will be joining us on Thursday,
December 17 to discuss Natural Family Planning and Catholic Sexuality with emphasis on teen
chastity.

In conclusion, we will begin a Special Novena to Our Lady of Guadalupe, starting on December 9, the

Feast Day of St. Juan Diego, praying for many things including an improvement in the culture of life,

especially an end to abortion.

So we have much going on in this great season of Advent, and we hope that you can join us and
together we make a spiritual difference! OREMUS



